


Northwest Mediation Center has always been a community space and we want you to be
a part of it. We believe in the power of peaceful problem solving, and want to expand our
reach to a wider and more diverse audience. We are hopeful that this newsletter is a
good place to start. A place to celebrate the small and big wins, to inform about
upcoming events, to share the beauty of education, to engage with your vision of NMC,
and most of all, create a space that is yours.

Northwest Mediation Center’s history reaches back to the spring of 1985, when the idea
of an organization dedicated to neighborhood conciliation was born and nurtured by
community leaders. Since September of 2020, The Eviction Resolution Pilot Program
(ERPP) has made up the majority of NMC's services. Throughout the last three years, we
have seen a shift within the community, with a stronger focus on housing stability and
rehoming services. We strive to help meet this need by helping community members
create a calmer, more open space for dialogue and by helping people experience the
wonders of conflict resolution. With the sunset of the ERPP, we are looking forward to
reintroducing our organization to the community. 

 Throughout its evolution, always a non-profit, state/county authorized dispute
resolution center, the organization’s primary purpose has endured: to help people
resolve their differences through peaceful conflict resolution.  Conflict is found all
around us. It's a part of our everyday experience whether it's an internal or external
confrontation, small or big, simple or complex. All variations of conflict and problem-
solving its resolution can be aided by the techniques and skills that NMC practices. We
are looking to serve the community by providing this knowledge to those in conflict,
teaching those interested in resolution and helping individuals understand how to
handle conflict in a way that grows and preserves relationships. 
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